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We are excited to announce the launch of the Student Blog on the Seneca Business PRME

Intranet!  

The aim of this initiative is to provide a centralized platform for Seneca Business students to

share their content, stories, and experiences around sustainability-related topics. We are

hoping this will become a space for students to develop their own voice, writing skills, and

creative expression.  

To this end, we are calling for interested students who would like to write about their

experiences in relation to sustainability, to get involved as volunteer Student Authors. This is

a great opportunity to have student stories heard in and outside of the College and receive a

recognition certificate for it. 

 

Please take a look at the attached poster for more details and click on this link to apply!
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